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May 2, 1951

Mr. W. E, Pike
Casselton, North Dakota

Dear Mr. Pike:

Since writing you on April 30, I have been informed that
the Army Engineers will ask for bids on the work of moving
the cemeteries at Van Hook and Sanish.

The thing for you to do if you want to be considered for
this job, is to write to

The District Engineer

. 5. Engineers' Office
Garrison District :

Fort Lincoln Post Office Box 300
Bismareck, North Dakota

Ask them to place your name on your mailing list. Then,
when the time comes, you will be notified and invited to
submit your bid on the work, and if your bid is the lowest
stbmitted, you will be awarded the work.

I hope you are successful in getting this job if you want it ’
and if there is anything further I can do for you here, just
let me know.

Very truly yours,

Usher L. Burdick, M. C.
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